
North Penn School District 
Liquid Propane Gas (LPG) Storage and Maintenance 2019 

 
ADDENDUM #1  
ISSUED MARCH 29, 2019  

 
For the bids that are due on April 23,2019, at 2:00 PM, the following section is being added to 
the general conditions. Please include a response to this item with your bid submission.  
 
It is the District’s desire to lock in the price of the LPG fuel through June 30, 2021. The district anticipates 
fuel deliveries to start upon completion of the tank installation, approximately August 1, 2019.  

 Anticipated usage for the 2019-2020 school year is 60,000 ± 10%. 

 Anticipated usage for the 2020-2021 school year is 90,000 ± 10%. 
 

 


